
Youth Art Month 2024 Theme: 
Dream in Art 

Youth Art Month Chair: Michelle Barnes   
Contact: (405) 999-3553 if you want to be involved. 

Stay up to date with YAM activities on the 
OAEA Facebook page.   

Young People’s Art Exhibition     
Saturday January 6, 2023 
Google form and name tag details to follow. 
● We will hang the art after the board meeting at the Prairie Art Center in Stillwater. The meeting
will start at 9am, we hang the exhibit after the meeting. Get your art to a board member or bring your
art yourself to the Prairie Art Center at the very latest noon.
● 5 pieces from OAEA members who enter, PreK-12, mounted or matted on Black tag board or
black mat board.
● Closing Ceremony on Saturday February 3 at 12 Noon.
● We will collect art from this show to go to the National Convention YAM display. We will only
need about 5 pieces for the national convention.

Flag design 
Due Wednesday, January 24, 2024. 
● The Elementary design will be the overall winner this year.  We will have division winners in
Elementary and Middle. Winners judging at the closing ceremony of the Young People’s art exhibit.
The Winning Flag design will go to New York for the National Convention YAM Gallery. We will
acknowledge the winner of the contest at the state superintendent showcase awards ceremony.

Door Hanger and Youth Art Day at the Capitol 
Youth Art Day at the Capitol - March 8, 2024; Door hangers are due February 16, 2024 
● We will have a work session to prepare the door hangers at Michelle Barnes’s house, Saturday 
February 24, 10am
● We will meet at the State capitol building on Friday March 8 at 9:00am to pass out these door 
hangers. This is an important art advocacy tool, and the state legislators notice and look forward to 
receiving these.

State Superintendent Show 
Google form and name tag details to follow. 
● Hang the show on Friday Feb 23, 2024
● Award Ceremony Friday TBA, 2024 at 4:00pm

YAM State Report 
Please Document all your events including school, district and community exhibits and fundraisers. 
We would love to hear about it on our OAEA FB page.   


